A Message from Bette Hicks and Janie Wilson Golightly

Thank you for your support of the new website. WE will be updating you on the plans for the 50th Reunion via the Class of 1969 Website.

Our new domain (name) is Gally1969.com. We are working on it and it will be set up very soon. Details will be reported on the Website. Roughly it will cost a total of about \$344.85 for the domain and WIX. This is good for 3 years. We pay that one time and it will be in place until 2020. Basically, it amounts to \$9.58 a month for 3 years and will keep us connected from now to a year after our 50^{th} anniversary.

We will send you another newsletter to let you know when the website is ready for you to look at.

Doris Fowler Schwartz reports that we have \$ 2,599 on hand.

Donna Drake reports that individual members of the Class of 1969 gave Gallaudet a total of \$4,100.03 to the Class of 1969 Gift Fund. More details will be on the website.

WE NEED VOLUNTEERS FOR THE 50TH ANNIVERSARY.

More Specific Committees will be set up...Details will be on the website.

**More committees will be added to the list below.

Main Core of the Reunion-Class Officers –Prez- JP; VP-Puthoff; Co Chairs-Hicks and Wilson-Golightly; Treasurer-Fowler-Schwartz; and Class Endowment/Gift Fund-Donna Drake

Co-Chairladies: Janie Wilson Golightly and Bette Hicks

Registration: Doris Fowler

Anniversary Yearbook: Mary McCray, Frances Marzolf, Esther Flores

Necrology- Jeanette Pleskatcheck

Endowment Fund/Class Gift-Donna Drake

Class Apparell -Vest?
Kick off Dinner/Banquet?
Hospitality/Accessibility?

Come to Washington DC for Our Golden Anniversary – October 23-27, 2019



Gallaudet will give a 50^{th} anniversary medallion to all members of the Class of 1969 who came as preparatory students or joined our class over the years. You must be there to receive this beautiful medallion.

More later on the website,

Until then, stay well! Bette and Janie